
My name is Karen Creeley and my son is a senior at URI. I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces 
the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for 
decades.  
 
We live outside Philadelphia (Pa) so my son does not have the option to commute. As a rising junior my 
son was #781 on the wait list for on campus housing. This forced us to find housing in April for the next 
fall, an almost impossible task as most students start looking for housing in September for the following 
year. It is an added stress that the students do not need. In addition to a financial burden. Limiting the 
number of students to 3 adds another hurdle. Please vote to pass bill H7382!!! 
 
Thank you 
 
Karen Creeley 
1151 Kingsway Rd 
#2 
West Chester Pa 19382 
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